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I strongly oppose HB3838.This brings another layer of hardships to small community 

based providers that is already highly regulated with no discernable benefit. Medicaid 

doesn't cover the care that is provided. A board that dictates wages and benefits for 

caregivers is disastrous for AFH businesses and will cause loss of jobs. They are 

already under paid and don't have access to benefits that absorb the cost. Adding 

more layers to comply with is crushing. Larger corporations may be able to survive 

but this will close smaller AFH reducing options for senior citizens, increase costs 

and eliminate jobs. OPPOSE Hb3838 


